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Dear Client, 

we are delighted to announce that Monte Titoli’s website http://www.lseg.com/post-trade-
services/settlement-and-custody/monte-titoli is now online on the London Stock Exchange 
Group web portal, available in both Italian and English version. 

The new website contains all the features and contents of the previous website 
www.montetitoli.com, which will remain available until the 13th of August. Starting from the 14th 
August, www.montetitoli.com will be switched off and the corresponding web address will be 
redirected to the new homepage. 

Please be aware that the existing links to specific web areas and documents on the current 
website may become unavailable as consequence of the mentioned website change. 

For any support regarding the use of the new website please do not hesitate to contact us at the 
address below. 

 
 
Post Trade Sales  
 
e-mail: pt.sales@lseg.com 
tel. +39 02 33635284 
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